Shrozer, Shauna

From: Spir, Peter

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 8:19 AM
To: Shroyer, Shauna

Subject: FW: 1875 Carriage Way West Linn
Attachments: CCF12072017.pdf

From: Darby, Ty M. [mailto:Ty.Darby @tvfr.com]
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 8:21 AM

To: 'lvan Cam'

Cc: Spir, Peter

Subject: FW: 1875 Carriage Way West Linn

Hi Ivan,

The Fire District will not require a fire apparatus turn-a-round for this project. Any additional construction
features (i.e. Fire Sprinklers) due to the excessive grade would need to be worked out with the Building
Department.

The State of Oregon does allow the use of alternative construction standards for lack of meeting fire department
requirements, however, the authority to enforce these standards rests with the Building Department.

Let me know if you have any more questions.

Ty Darby | Deputy Fire Marshal
Tualatin Valley Fire & Rescue
Direct: 503-259-1409
www.tvfr.com

From: Ivan Cam [mailto:icam26@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 11:51 AM
To: Darby, Ty M.

Subject: 1875 Carriage Way West Linn

Ty, see attachment. We are putting a sprinkler system in house. For vertical we are removing trees and limbs
needed. If you can respond to the questions needed it would help. Call if any questions Thanks for your time.

Ivan Cam
Cell 503-680-8711





